

August 20, 2007

Mr. David A. Thompson Vice President THOMPSON MASONRY CONTRACTING CO. P. O. Box 812 Pottstown, PA 19464

Re: Peter Becker Community - Phase II Apartment Building

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Thank you and John Logan and Tom Heck as well as your entire crew for their work on the masonry for the Peter Becker Phase II Apartment Building project. The project demanded quick and accurate installation of the CMU bearing walls to allow for the building to be dried in before the arrival of winter. In spite of frequent rain storms and the complicated jobsite logistics, your crew was able to meet the deadlines for concrete plank and roof truss installation.

Your company's ability to move the project along without sacrifice to the safety and quality was very much appreciated by our staff as well as that of the Owner and Architect.

Having worked with many mason contractors over the years, we appreciate your company's attention to detail. Obviously the finished product speaks for its self. We hope to work again with your organization and would not hesitate to recommend you to other Owners, Architects or Contractors.

Thanks for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Christopher R. deVitry, Project Manager

Conv

File

CRV:tym